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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 
	I am looking forward to meeting you and working with your child this year. I expect grade three will be a challenging and successful experience for your child. There are many new skills to be mastered and I am confident that the structure of my classroom will provide your child with learning opportunities that foster both independence and success. 
	As your child adjusts to the different routines of grade three, it is hoped that he/she will require less supervision with homework. Studies have proven that daily reading practice provides significant gains in reading levels, so nightly reading will be included in homework. You will be receiving information regarding homework expectations next week. This week’s homework is to read each night and return the required forms. The attached student information sheet and waivers are to be completed and returned immediately to ensure we have accurate information in case of an emergency. If your child is absent due to sickness or an appointment, please send a written excuse. 
 I have a class website that will be updated many times a week with news and projects, as well as there are useful web sites throughout the pages. I encourage your family to keep an eye on the site. You can find it at; http://mrsduffsclassroom.weebly.com. There is a tab with a current events calendar and assignments that I will strive to keep updated. 
Scholastic book orders will be sent home each month and their due date will be recorded on the flyer and as well, on the calendar on my site. I encourage cheques to pay for your order as they can be easily sent as payment to Scholastic. 
	Questions? Concerns? Please contact me at the school at 658-5364 or write a note and I will acknowledge your concern. If you prefer to correspond through email, please contact me at margo.duff@nbed.nb.ca . I also am always willing to meet with you to discuss your child, but please make an appointment for after school as instruction time is dedicated to my students. Open House is Thursday, September 19th at 6:30pm. I look forward to meeting each of you.                                                                                    

Sincerely,     
                                                      								        Mrs. Margo Duff
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